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19th May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The next set of project work is being set to go out from the 1st June and will cover the 6 weeks up until the 10th 
July.  
 
Due to the COVID-19 situation and the information coming from Department of Education and the government, it 
is looking like Year 9 students won’t be returning until September at the earliest. It is therefore essential that 
students continue working on their studies. 
 
The projects have been set for all subject areas and will be published as normal on Class Charts. Students are 
expected to complete the work set, at least 3 projects a week, and submit their work via Class Charts for staff 
feedback on. There is also a new feature on Class Charts, where students are now be able to message subject 
teachers if they have any questions about the projects. Please ensure all messages are appropriate and polite.  
 
The only subjects that are not setting work in this format or structure are ICT, Music and Maths. Work for these 
subjects will be set via Class Charts still but will have a different deadline and work content to the projects.  
 
At all times work should be completed to the highest possible standard to ensure better outcomes in the future. 
 
If at any point the work is finished, it is recommended that your child contacts their class teacher and/or the 
subject leader to obtain additional tasks to further their development. If you have any questions about the work 
that is set, please do email the teacher in the first instance as they will be able to help you. 
 
If you have any issues after contacting the class teacher, please email Mrs Johnson at 
johnsonk@haileyburytturnford.com or myself at megawn@haileyburyturnford.com and we will see what we can 
do to help. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr N Megaw 
Assistant Principal 
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